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April News





MATH


The students have been learning to notice patterns in numbers and use that knowledge to solve problems.











READING


We have been reading books that use poetic language and talking about word choice when reading and writing.











PHONICS


We are continuing to work on blends and digraphs. Students are working on reading and writing bigger words. They are becoming such great writers!











Wednesday, April 5th- Classes Resume


 


Monday, April 10th – No School





Students are allowed and encouraged to use the district provided online programs, LEXIA, Dreambox and RAZ Kids at home. Codes still work over the summer!!!











